[bookmark: _GoBack]SWG-2_rev1  Interim Levels of Risk

After discussion of the proposals of the FFA members and the USA, the working group recommends that the Commission:
·   not specify, at this time, acceptable levels of risk of breaching the limit reference point for each stock;[footnoteRef:1],  [1: ] 

· but instead consider —when reviewing the expected performance of potential harvest control rules or conservation and management measures—any risk level greater than 20 percent to be inconsistent with the   LRP related principle in UNFSA  (as referenced in Article 6 of the Convention) including Convention’s principle (Article 6) that the risk of breaching limit reference points be very low; and 

that the risk of breaching a limit reference point be “very low”.  
· The Commission would determine the acceptability or otherwise of potential HCRs where the estimated risk of breaching the limit reference point is between 0 and 20%.. 

For stocks below the LRP the Commission shall develop specific rebuilding strategies that include rebuilding schedules and probabilities.

[When developing or evaluating CMMs the Commission shall endeavor to conduct such an evaluation and as appropriate apply similar decision rules.]

